
Lisamarie Weston
Vassalboro 
LD 832
My husband and I both have jobs and work hard like everyone else. We moved to 
Vassalborro with our six children plus one, in 2021 when we bought our house. We 
love the town, the school system etc. One thing however that is making it expensive 
to live here is the sewer bill. With nine people in the house, our bill is close to $600 
per quarter. This is with regular water use. Baths, showers, laundry etc. This is hard 
on us, as we do not have any outside financial help from anywhere. We do not have 
any state aid of any kind, and pay for our house and family on our own. We have 
never asked anyone for anything, but we would ask for you to help this town lower 
the sewer bill debt. It's not just my family struggling to pay this bill, it's all of us. 
Many people are older, and do not have the ability to get a second job, or simply work
more hours. Please help our town so we can all continue to be able to afford to live 
here. 


